
	
	

The	APLTC	AGM	was	held	on	Sunday	November	6.	The	president	
Peter	Davidson	reported	that	the	club	was	again	one	of	Tennis	
Victoria's	top	50	tennis	clubs	in	the	state,	has	a	strong	and	
growing	membership	with	360	members	and	100	junior	members	
and	he	made	special	mention	of	club	stalwart,	Kevin	O'Connor	
who	passed	away	in	October	at	the	age	of	87.	Kevin	is	regarded	
the	club's	best-ever	player,	he	won	the	club	championship	
numerous	times,	served	on	the	committee	over	many	years	and	
was	a	regular	at	the	Sunday	morning	tennis	even	into	his	twilight	
years.	Our	number	one	court	is	named	after	this	fine	man.		
	

The	standing	committee	was	returned	at	the	meeting.	The	
executive	Peter	Davidson	(president)	John	Dunne	(vice-president)	
Paul	Robinson	(secretary)	Jamie	Gatehouse	(treasurer)	were	
returned	unopposed,	while	the	ordinary	members	of	Kay	
O'Sullivan,		Anna	Walker,	Dennis	Klapas,	Michael	Fisher	and	Gaye	
Walker	were	re-elected	after	a	vote.	

Looking	forward	to	2017,	the	
ladies'	Thursday	team	is	keen	
to	hear	from	anyone	
interested	in	joining.	It's	a	
good	standard	of	play	but	you	
don't	have	to	commit	to	
regular	play	as	there	is	always	
a	need	for	fill-ins.		
	

Please	call	president	Peter	
Davidson	on	0409935936.		
	
And	if	you	are	interested	in	
playing	in	a	men's	team,	call	
down	on	Tuesday	nights	for	a	
game	with	other	prospective	
team	members. 
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	SEASON'S	GREETINGS	
FROM	THE	APLTC	

2016	has	been	a	great	year	for	the	club,	so	come	
along	and	join	your	friends	on	Sunday	18	December	
to	celebrate	the	festive	season.	Refreshments	will	
be	provided,	there	are	prizes	on	offer,	and	tennis	to	
be	played	if	you	are	up	for	it.	
	

Just	turn	up	anytime	from	10	am	until	around	1	pm.	
We	can't	promise	Santa	but	we	can	promise	you	will	
have	some	fun.	


